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Dear Gallatin County Board Members:

I am writing you to inform you of a reading program for this summer that I will be sharing in the library. 
Florence Freedom is providing tickets for any child that reads four books and signs in to their website.  They print out their ticket to present to the gate when they arrive.  Parents will be the only one responsible for the tickets.  
I will share the information with the students and send a letter home with them to explain in more depth the process.  
If you would like to look more into the program please do so at www.florencefreedom.com/xtremereading.php.  

Any other questions just contact me.
Thank you,
Beth Oldendick
